
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

SPECIAL ASSEMBLY OF THE 

GOVERNING BODY 
 

There will be a special assembly of the governing body from 5:30 P. M. to 8:30 P.M., on Saturday 

December 14, 2024, at 706 Broadway Street Valley Falls, KS. The object of this special assembly 

is to attend the City of Valley Falls Employee Christmas Party. City Council, City Staff and others 

will be in attendance.  

 

 

 

Wesley Lanter 

City Administrator 


